
July 18, 2024 

To, 
The Listing Compliance Team 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort Mumbai 
Maharashtra 400001 

Subject: Submission of Unaudited Financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 
2024 along with Limited Review Report. 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

With reference to the above, we wish to intimate that the Board of Directors of BOBCARD 
LIMITED (Formerly known as BOB Financial Solutions Limited) at their Meeting held on 
July 18, 2024 has approved the un-audited financial results for the quarter ended June 
30, 2024. Accordingly, please find enclosed the un-audited financial results for the quarter 
ended June 30, 2024 along with limited review report issued by the Statutory Auditors. 

Request you to take the above information on record. 

Yours sincerely, 
For BOBCARD LIMITED 
(Formerly known as BOB Financial Solutions Limited) 

Sakshi Mehta  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS 47988 

Encl: As above 
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